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March 2, 2013

Mrs. Heidi Kuhn

CEO

Roots of Peace

990 A Street

San Rafael, CA 94901
United States of America

Dear Mrs. Kuhn,

On behalf of the Husan Village Council, we fully support the efforts of Roots
of Peace to turn "mines to vines" in the fields of Bethlehem.

We salute your efforts to remove landmines worldwide. And, during the past
three years, we have been most grateful for the multiple visits by you and Mrs.
Fadwa Abu Labon, Palestine Country Director of Roots of Peace. Together,
as two mothers of both Palestine and America, you have cultivated the land
for planting the roots of peace in the Holy Land.

We look forward to the removal of the first landmine on April 17, 2013, and
the planting of grapevines for the future generations of children to thrive.

Sincerely,

Hasan Hamamreh
Manager
Husan Village Council
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